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Kia ora Parents / Caregivers / Whānau

Learning programs are well underway, diagnostic
assessments( PATs) are taking place and our
sport and music programs have started.  If you
were not able to make the Meet the Teachers
event please see the notice in this newsletter
about the event. Thank you to all of you who
made contact with us on the night. We are
blessed to be in partnership with you. Please feel
free to email the respective teachers should you
have any concerns or questions. 

If there are any parents able to help coach or
manage sports teams this term - could you please
get in contact with Mrs Kim Borthwick or myself,
Thank you.  

 

Cultural Day: as part of celebrating our God of
nations, we are celebrating some of the different
cultures in our school. Our cultural day will be on
Thursday, 4th April 2024. Students will be invited
to wear allowable cultural clothes. Each year level
will be invited to bring and share a small cultural
food item.  More details to follow.

ELIM Māori Parents Hui: Nau mai, Haere mai - Mr
Burton, the Junior and Middle Years Leadership Team
warmly invite you to join us for our first Hui in the
Staffroom on Wednesday, 6th March 6 pm - 8pm.
Invitations and more information have been sent out.

To our Chinese families:

新年快乐 / 新年快樂 / “New Year Happiness” to you all.

Ngā mihi nui
Mrs Mandy Heim 
Deputy Principal (Golflands Campus Middle Years)

Cultural day
Thursday, 4th April 

Year 7 Camp
11th  - 13th March

Easter Holidays 
Friday, 29th March to 

Tuesday, 2nd April
(School is closed until 3rd

April)

Wednesday, 6th March: 
Elim Māori Parents Hui

6 - 8pm

Sunday, 25th February: 
Arise Parents Prayer Walk - 

Golflands Campus 
3 - 4pm

Monday, 18th March
Teacher Only Day

Thursday, 7th March: 
Ice block day

Orders through KINDO 



As with any class trips and/or activities planned (for example helping during our cultural
week) - all volunteers are required to hold a current police clearance. 

If you are unsure of your current police vetting status, please check with our admin staff.
If you are not police-vetted via our school as yet, please note that this takes a few weeks
to process and we would encourage you to do this as soon as possible. 

What you need to do to get vetted: 
- Come to the school office with 2 forms of Identification for example: your passport and
driver’s license. 
- Fill in the form at the office and pay for the processing fee for the vetting. 

If you are interested in contributing to our Cultural Day activities please come to the
office to fill in the forms for vetting as soon as possible, as it takes a few weeks to process
them. After you have received your vetting, I will be in contact with more information
about our culture week. 

If you are at all interested in our small garden-to-the-
table program run by Mrs. Lisa Snook and can help or
donate items or an hour of gardening please be in
contact 
lisa.snook@elim.school.nz 
, 

Join Arise Parents on Sunday, 25 February 2024 3pm -4pm as we cover Elim Golflands
Campus grounds in worship and prayer. Children are welcome. We will meet at the front
entrance at 3pm to start. Please see the attachment below for more information, and
contact Sasha if you have any questions or if you would like to attend.

Mum, Dads, Grandparents and Caregivers - If you are available during the week come and
join our Parents in Prayer and bless our kids, school and community. 

When: Tuesday & Wednesday mornings @8:45am and Tuesday afternoons @ 2.20pm.
Where: Golflands Staff Room courtyard  / behind reception offices



Student handbook: This can be located on our website for easy
reference: Student Handbook  

EOTC Form: (All Parents to complete for all students). 
Education Outside The Classroom (EOTC) is the name given to all
events / activities that occur outside the classroom, both on and off
the school site. Parents / Caregivers are required to fill in this blanket
consent form for your child / children (one per child), to acknowledge
that you provide consent for your child to participate in these type of
events. Please click on this link to complete this form:
https://forms.gle/16FmALAmVy4Z7JzY8

Thank you to all the parents who attended our Meet The Teachers
evening. As promised here are the links to the slides for the evening:

https://www.elim.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/Welcome-to-Meet-
the-Teachers-2024-slides.pdf

https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/golflandslearningspaces2023/
home

A new contact point for any parent is a drop-in chat with Mrs Heim
on a Wednesday afternoon from 3pm - 3.30 pm. If you would like to
schedule a time but simply can not make it on-site, email me and I
am more than happy to call you  - mandy.heim@elim.school.nz 

Please remember to update your details on the
KAMAR parent portal or let our office administrators
know of any changes to emails or phone numbers -

email golflands@elim.school.nz

https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/student-handbook/


At Elim, we want to make it as easy as possible for you as a
parent to be highly involved in your child’s learning.

Schoology, our world-class learning management system, is
one of the ways that help us do this better than ever before.

To access Schoology you will need to create a parent
account and then enter a 12-digit code to connect your

account to your child’s account.

The 12-digit code for each child has been emailed to parents
and caregivers previously. If you have not received it, or

need help with getting connected, please contact the office
at golflands@elim.school.nz

Join the GCMY Parents Group on Schoology using the code
FT7P-7BSZ-VNBZ3 so you can keep updated.

In the Middle Years, instead of issuing traditional mid-year
and end-of-year reports, parents can login to Schoology at

any stage during the year and access the Live Schoology
Gradebook. This is a continuous record of your child’s

learning which can be printed out or downloaded and saved
as a PDF file.

Please view the Parent Guide to Schoology for detailed
instructions on how to create your account, access your

child’s learning information, and download a copy of your
child’s live gradebook:

https://www.elim.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/GCMY-
Parent-Guide-to-Schoology.pdf

Schoology & Live Gradebook



 Ciara Bailey trialed for the
Auckland U12 Baseball squad and

was selected to go to the U12
Nationals. If they are successful,  will

represent New Zealand at the
Asia/Pacific World Series in Korea in

July. Well done Ciara.

Celebrating student achievement 



1 Peter 4:11
Do you have the gift of

speaking? Then speak as
though God himself were
speaking through you. Do

you have the gift of helping
others? Do it with all the
strength and energy that

God supplies. Then
everything you do will bring
glory to God through Jesus
Christ. All glory and power
to him forever and ever! 

All
welcome .

Please
feel free

to join us. 












